
PE and Sport Premium 2016-2017 
  
At the Raleigh Federation,  we have received a total of £16,715 for the year 2016-2017 
to  spend across both Drake's C of E School and Otterton C of E School. 
  
This money is being spend as follows:- 
£5,100 approximately towards specialist PE teaching by Catherine Tribble 
£5,100 approximately towards specialist PE teaching by Sally Leat 
£3,600 contribution towards EALC to  provide fixtures and staff training 
£2,800 approximately for a variety of in school-time events and after-school clubs. 
  
The impact of this provision on participation and attainment is:- 
Drake's Otterton 

40% of all children have taken part in a sports 
after school club since September 2016 

92% of all children have taken part in a sports 
after school club since September 2016 

91% of KS2 children have taken part in a 
school   
sports tournament or specialist provision in 
school since September 2016 

81% of KS2 children have taken part in a 
school  
sports tournament or specialist provision in 
school since September 2016 

  
"New" clubs have been offered e.g. Fencing, Street Surfing. 
  
These improvements are sustainable because:- 
Co-ordinator Catherine Tribble and co-ordinator & PE specialist Sally Leat are permanent 
members of staff with dedicated co-ordination time. 
Part of the funding has been dedicated to staff training. 
PTFA and OCESA continue to  subsidise after-school clubs. 
  
 


